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JOY OF GIVING WEEK 

                  Organized by Nav Chetna Club and Legal Services Clinic, MAIMS  

                                                             22-25th October 2019 
 

 

‘Let there be pleasure in giving others pleasure, sheer happiness, beyond all one might 

measure. It is in giving that we receive, only then eternal peace is achieved’ 

The joy of getting is short lived but the joy of giving lasts forever. Expanding our horizons 

beyond the disquiet earthly desires calls out for filling our hearts with joy and nourishment 

for soul. We know how happy we feel when we receive gifts on our birthday or when our 

parents treat us to appreciate for working hard or for something good, we do. Such joys do 

not last long and only make us feel good for a short while. On the other hand, when we 

make others happy, the sense of satisfaction felt within can only be described to be beyond all 

materialistic rewards. This is what we look for all our lives and even after having the key to 

pure happiness, we make very little efforts to try it on the correct lock. 

Soaking in the spirit of sharing is caring, MAIMS celebrated ‘The Joy of Giving Week’ 

from 22nd October to 25th October 2019. The celebration commenced with the activity ‘Gift  a 

Smile’. The staff and students of the MAIMS contributed second hand reusable items of 

clothing, books, toys, educational games, shoes, woolens, bed sheets and bags to be 

distributed to needy. The week-long festivity concluded with distribution of packets of these 

items to an NGO. Sharing love and care gave us immense happiness. 

Our organization has taken the initiative to encourage giving and building ideals of 

compassion and generosity in everyone. This increases self-confidence and provides a sense 

of purpose in our employees. The beauty of this “festival of philanthropy” is that there are no 

limitations as to how one must celebrate it. Just listen to your heart! The motto of the 

Institute ‘Service Before Self’ resonated in these activities, thereby encouraging civic 

responsibilities, inculcating the spirit of giving back to the community and creating 

compassionate and selfless partnership. 



  

 

 
 


